
 

Summer Term Newsletter – Friday 2nd May 

School Newsletter 

I hope everyone has been able to enjoy the sunshine 

this week whilst also keeping cool.  

Thank you to all the parents who came to our Year 6 

Parents Meeting about the upcoming KS2 SATs. We 

know this can be something that some children and 

families worry about and so we appreciate the 

opportunity to reassure you and answer any 

questions you may have. As always, if you have any 

questions about your child’s learning or progress 

please speak with their class teacher who will be 

happy to help. You can also find Senior Leaders on 

the gates at the start and end of every day. 

There are some exciting trips coming up this term to 

Chester Zoo, Manchester Imperial War Museum and 

a farm visiting our EYFS here at school. We can’t wait 

to see how much the children enjoy these 

experiences and learn from being able to explore 

different places and opportunities. 

A reminder that this Monday is a Bank Holiday and so 

school will be closed to all children and staff. We will 

be open as usual from Tuesday 6th May. 



 

Dates for your diary for Spring 

  

  

  

  

 Term 

Summer Term 1:  21st of April – 23rd of May 2025 

Monday 5th May 2025 Bank Holiday – School CLOSED 

Tuesday 6th May 2025 World Asthma Day 

Thursday 8th May Farm visit to EYFS 

Friday 9th May 3C Parent Meetings 1pm – 6pm 

Friday 9th May 2025 Year 5 and Year 6 2.45pm 

Monday 12th May – 

Thursday 15th May 

2025 

Year 6 SATs Week 

Monday 12th May Nursery Parent Meetings 12:20pm – 3:50pm 

Wednesday 14th May Nursery Parent Meetings 1pm – 5:50pm 

Friday 16th May 2025 Year 6 Picnic  

Monday 19th May 2025 

Parent drop-in 8.40am 

Reception Parent Meeting 12:20pm – 

5:30pm 

Nursery Parent Meetings 12:20pm – 3:50pm 

Tuesday 20th May 2025 
Y1 Walk to School Assembly 9:15am 

(parents welcome) 

Wednesday 21st May Nursery Parent Meeting 1pm- 6pm 

May Half Term will be Monday 26th May - Friday 30th May 

 
Farm Visiting 

We are thrilled to announce that on Thursday 8th May, there will 

be a Farm visiting. This is a fantastic opportunity for our students 

in early years to learn more about life on the land, connect with 

nature, and experience first-hand where our food comes from. 

This will be educational and enjoyable! 

 

 



 

Fact of the week: 

 Mrs Hughes ‘fact of the week,’ this 

week is: 

What is a dodecahedron? 

Challenge:  

List three properties. 

Word of the week: 
Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week 

is: Frugal 

What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

 

Year 6 Picnic 

 

To celebrate the end of SATs, Year 6 will be having a picnic on Friday 

16th of May afternoon around 1.30pm. This will be a lovely chance for 

the children to reax and enjoy some well-earned time together after all 

their hard work! 

 

Happy Bank Holiday 

Monday 
Just a reminder that Monday the 5th is a bank holiday. That 

means no school on that day – Why not make the most out of 

this long weekend and get yourself involved in some fun 

activities at home with your friends and family! 



  


